


Dear Rising First Grader, 

Happy Summer! Congratulations on a wonderful kindergarten year! We hope you 

have a fabulous break enjoying what you love to do and experiencing new and 

exciting things. We want you to keep your brain strong while you are on break, so we 

have some opportunities to help you do this. 

• We encourage you to read, read, and read some more! On the back of this

sheet, you will find suggestions for books your teachers thought you might enjoy.

There are so many fabulous books out there we couldn't list them all! Please list

on the attached reading log all the amazing stories you read or listened to

during the summer and return it to your new first-grade teacher on the first day of

school.

• You will also be able to work on IXL throughout the summer. On IXL there is a

1st grade Summer Boost Math and a Summer Boost Language Arts Skill Plan

you may work on from a tablet, phone, or computer. This will review the skills

you learned in kindergarten so you start first grade strong. While not required,

your teachers strongly encourage you to spend a little time each day

reviewing and practicing. They will be able to see all your hard work and how

well you are doing.

Go to clever.com as a student> click "Log in with Google"> choose your account or 

click "use another account"> your usemame is your email address: your first name, 

last initial@lccdayschool.com > contact office if you  don't know password> click sign-

in > you are in Clever> find and click on IXL> be sure your name is in the 

top right corner > click "Learning" at the top bar> scroll down to IXL plans > click on 

IXL summer boost: math or language arts > click l st grade > begin practicing! > You 

are finished working on the skill when you reach a SmartScore of 80. Please stop after 

80 If It Is causing frustration. 










